
 
 

Central Community Unit School District 301 | 275 South St. PO Box 396 | Burlington, IL 60109 | p. 847-464-6005 | f. 847-464-6021 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Dr. Kyle Schumacher, Dr. Griff Powell, Co-Interim Superintendents,  
Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Daina Pflug, Business Manager 

DATE:  June 16, 2025 

RE: Resolution Authorizing Payment of Custodial & Maintenance Salaries 

& Utilities from the Operations & Maintenance Fund  

 

A resolution is required from the Board of Education to authorize the payment of 

salaries for custodians & maintenance personnel and utilities from the Operations 

& Maintenance Fund rather than the Education Fund.  This is an annual resolution 

that the Board of Education approves each year.  

 

The resolution is included in the board packet.  

 
 
 
 

 


